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UPCOMING OPERATIONS: 

None. 
RECENT OPERATIONS:  
     None. 
ONGOING OPERATIONS: 
        
Nothing to report. 
 
PREPAREDNESS: 
 

Thanks to those who have stepped up as primary or alternate phoners including VE4s ESX, 
MWH, PXL & STL – striking delinquent ex-members from the roster caused a number of 
revisions. 
 
Our roster has been cleaned up, delinquent former members have been struck from the roster 
and telephone fan-out, including from One Call Now. E-mail list has been cleaned up. 
 
Garry Frankel VE4VD has been working on new info cards, both for Wpg ARES medical 
information cards and CANWARN Spotter Training. 
 
As of 19 JAN I have only one outstanding ID photo. Now that I have the new Wpg ARES photo-ID 
cards I will likely set aside one hour on two Saturdays to be in the parking lot of McDonalds at St 
James and Ellice whereby Wpg ARES members can trade in their expired ID cards for new ID 
cards. 
 
 
MISCELLANEOUS: 
 
Ed Oakes VE4OAK has resigned. Welcome to Jeff Kazuk VE4JFK our newest member. 
 
Our next General Meeting is TUE 16 FEB. Craig VE4CDM will host on Zoom once again. 
 


